
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Sierra Lee-Brenner [mailto:sierraleebrenner@me.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:40 PM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Conditional Use permit in support of Madrona school's Lowery Farm 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I thank you for taking the time to read this letter. This letter is to express my support for Madrona school to 

receive the CUP expediently to so the school can utilize the Lowery farm to provide meaningful educational 

experiences for its students. Madrona school community is made of teachers, students, supportive staffs, and their 

families who share and foster a deep appreciation and respect of nature and empathic communal experiences 

within and with their neighbors. The permanent presence of Madrona school on Bainbridge Island is critically 

important to nurture diversity in our high quality educational options for the growing youths in our community.   

 

Wish you a restorative weekend. 

 

Warmly, 

Sierra Lee-Brenner 
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